
The Utah County Sheriff’s Office is currently looking for 15 year old Alexendar “Alex” Hashida. Alex 

recently moved to Utah From Virginia and has been living with family in Eagle Mountain Utah. He is 

believed to have left his residence in the “city Center” of Eagle Mountain on the morning of December 

22, 2016. We do not believe Alex got on the school bus or went to school that day. Alex has not been 

seen or heard from since this time. Alex’s family received information Alex may have been at a homeless 

shelter in downtown Salt Lake City. 

 

Alex is typically very active with online games, applications and social media and we have not been able 

to detect any activity on his accounts at this time. It does not appear Alex has money or credit/debit 

cards with him. The Utah County Sheriff’s Office and his family are concerned about Alex and ask that 

anyone with any information regarding his possible location or destination contact the Utah County 

Sheriff’s Office. 

 

Alex is a 15 year old boy about 5’7”, 180 lbs with brown eyes and black hair. Alex’s family believes he 

was wearing a grey jacket, jeans, grey shoes, a grey hoodie and had a black book bag with red writing on 

it when he left the residence.  Attached are photos of Alex and examples of the clothing and bag he may 

have been wearing.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


